
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 8, 2003 
 
 
 
Carole Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504 
 

Re: Staff Comments on Verizon Compliance Filing 
 Docket No. UT-003013 Part B  

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

On November 18, 2002, Verizon filed Advice 3061 to comply with the 
Commission’s 32nd and 39th Supplemental Orders in Docket UT-003013. 
 

Staff has reviewed the tariff filing and believes that it complies with the 
Commission’s orders. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
       MARY M. TENNYSON   

Sr. Assistant Attorney General  
 
 

MMT:tjj 
cc:  All Parties  
 
 
 


